
VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS PUBLIC HEARING


Minutes of the Village of Berrien Springs Public Hearing held on Wednesday, June 29, 2022.
President Barry Gravitt called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00 p.m.

Present: President Barry Gravitt, President Pro-Tem Jack Davis, Trustees: Zach Fedoruk, 
Lonna Johnson, Sheila Snyder, Sandy Swartz, Clerk Sheri Kesterke, and
Clerk in Training/Rachael Kuzda. 
Absent: Trustee Kristin von Maur.
Also Present: The Journal Era, Kelly Ewalt/Community Coordinator and Dave Kunde/Public Works Superintendent. 

All stood for the Pledge of Allegiance.

This public hearing was called regarding the:

1.  AMENDED BUDGET FOR THE 2021/2022 FISCAL YEAR

2.  DRAFT BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2022 – JUNE 30, 2023.   


THE PUBLIC HEARING AND SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING WERE HELD MAY 23, 2022, TO ESTABLISH THE NUMBER OF MILLS TO BE LEVIED.  THE VILLAGE OF BERRIEN SPRINGS HAS COMPLETE AUTHORITY TO ESTABLISH THE NUMBER OF MILLS TO BE LEVIED FROM WITHIN ITS AUTHORIZED MILLAGE RATE. 

There were no comments.

*Moved by Jack Davis and seconded by Zach Fedoruk to adjourn at 6:02 p.m. Ayes, 6; Nays, 0.
  Motion carried.



______________________________		_______________________________
Sheri Kesterke MiPMC/MMC			Barry Gravitt
Village Clerk						Village President





